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Death Row Records CEO Marion ‘Suge’ Knight has officially announced the upcoming release
of a new album entitled ‘The Very Best of Death Row’.

  

The album will be released in February and distributed through Koch Entertainment.

  

The last official release from Death Row Records was ‘Tupac Live’. Death Row pushed the
release date forward 4 days for ‘Tupac Live’ because of bootlegging. It was released this past
August.

  

Due to the recent events that occurred with the upcoming Tupac release ‘Loyal to the Game’,
bootlegging will most likely be a concern with this Death Row release also. Support the west
coast and Death Row Records and BUY the album. Do not ‘steal’ it by downloading any early
releases that may hit the internet.

  

Cover art and a track list for ‘The Very Best of Death Row’ will be coming soon.

     

 1 / 1


